## **James Feenan**

From: Sent: Meghan Durbin, WCPB < meghan@wcplan.com>

Thursday, January 25, 2024 9:57 AM

To:

pbscommissions

Subject:

Fwd: Re: CDP 2021-0011

JAN 25 2024

Planning & Building Services

**Caution:** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

## Good morning Keith.

We would like a one-month continance so we can address the neighbors concerns.

Could you please share this notification with Nash. I'm sending this email from my phone and do not have access to my office contacts to look up his email address.

Thank you!

-Meghan

On 2024-01-24 5:23 pm, Meghan Durbin wrote:

Thank you Keith, much appreciated. Talk soon.

-Meghan

On Jan 24, 2024, at 4:59 PM, Keith Gronendyke < gronendykek@mendocinocounty.gov > wrote:

Good Afternoon Meghan,

I was waiting for comments on my memo in response to WCPBs edits to the staff report for the above noted CDP, but they are as yet forthcoming. As such, I will send this draft copy of my memo.

Thanks,

Keith Gronendyke Planner III Mendocino County

<CDP 2021-0011 CPA memo.docx>